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Start of our hiking programme in the year 2021 
 
Confidently we invite you to our one-day-hiking trips: 

- the 1th of May 2021near the wilderness area Dürrenstein in the Austrian region Styria 
(main organiser ÖAV Sektion Freistadt (programme is attached), 

- the 12th of June 2021 to the wooden areas at the mountain Lusen in the Bavarian Fo-
rest (programme is attached) 
 

In this moment we suggest, that 
- the Ostwind-hiking journey to the primeval forests in Transkarpatia (Ukraine) from the 

21th. Until the 28th. Of August 2021 and 
- the NatureForest-journey with Jana Tschiedel to Slovakia from the 18th. until the 25th.  

           of September 2021 can take place. 
Concerning the planned hiking journey to the wild Gorgan mountains (Ukraine) from the 11th. 
until the 21th. of July 2021 (main organiser ÖAV Sektion Freistadt) we want to watch the 
corona pandemic development in the Ukraine.  
Generally our planned events are under restriction of cancellation due to the pandemic. 
 
European Primeval Forest Route  
 
Before long you will find in www.wild-forest-trail.eu an overview of primeval forests and big 
wetlands along the trail as well as information about these areas. The new overview map is on 
the back page of this newsletter. 
The next milestone is the pilot of documented hiking along the primeval forest route by „hiking 
miles“. We want to start the pilot before the beginning oft he summer season. Interested hikers 
can get in contact with us at once. We will offer a registration for the participants on www.wild-
forest-trail.eu. Ostwind will give to the hikers, who performed a minimum number of walking 
miles on sections of the primeval forest route, a certificate and a photo book. 
 
Ostwind-general meeting on the 29th. of December 2020 
 
The first time the meeting took place in a digital way. There was the positive effect of participa-
ting members and friends living far away. One of our issues were the public relations. We 
want to organise public information events to make our hiking journeys and trips to primeval 
forests popular. It is planned to put the video of such an event on the internet. 
 
Donation account 
Donation account: GLS-Bank in Bochum: IBAN: DE95 4306 0967 0014 7660 00 
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